
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR RECTIFICATION: 

UNLAWFUL COMMENCEMENT OR CONTINUATION OF ACTIVITIES IDENTIFIED IN 

TERMS OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT REGULATIONS IN TERMS 

OF SECTION 24G, READ WITH SECTION 7 (TRANSITIONAL PROVISION) OF THE 

NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT AMENDMENT ACT (ACT NO. 8 OF 

2004). 

Notice is given in terms of Section 24(G) read together with Section 24 (F) of the National 

Environmental Management Amendment Act (as amended) that the Gauteng Department of 

Agriculture and Rural Development has considered an application for rectification by 

Lothlorien Paper in terms of Section 24(G) and 24(F) of the National Environmental 

Management Amendment Act (as amended) – for the unlawful commencement of activities 

listed in terms of the Environmental Impact Assessment regulations under the sub-

regulations of Government Notice R718 of 3 July 2009, promulgated in terms of section 

19(1) of the National Environmental Management Waste Act (NEMWA): for  

 The proposed Section 24G Rectification Application for the unlawful storage and 

sorting of general waste (Ref No.: S24G/05/12-13/0035). 

 The activity is listed under the sub-regulations of Government Notice R718 as:  

o The storage, including the temporary storage of general waste at a facility that 

has the capacity to store in excess of 100m³ of general waste at any one time, 

excluding the storage of waste in lagoons, and  

o The sorting, shredding, grinding or bailing of general waste at a facility that 

has the capacity to process in excess of one ton of general waste per day. 

 Location: 173 Immelman Road, Wadeville, Germiston within the Ekurhuleni 

Metropolitan Municipality. 

 Date of Placement (Site notices and Newspaper advert): Wednesday 09th of 

October 2013 

 Activity Commencement: 21st of May 2001. 

Queries regarding this matter must be referred to:  
Environmental Impact Management Services (Pty) Ltd 
P. O. Box 2083, Pinegowrie, 2123 
Phone: 011 789 7170  Fax: 011 787 3059 
Contact Person: Tshivhangwaho Mudau 
Email: mudau@eims.co.za 
 
Parties wishing to formally object to and / or comment on the proposed rectification and 

environmental authorisation are requested to forward the objections and comments (with 

reasons) to Environmental Impact Management Services (Pty) Ltd. Objections and 

comments must be copied to: 

The Head: Department of Agriculture and rural Development 
Attention: Section 24G Unit: GDARD 
  P.O. Box 8769, Johannesburg, 2000 
  Tel: (011) 355 1805/ 1665, Fax: (011) 355 1000 
  Email:  maryjane.ramahlodi@gauteng.gov.za 
 
No later than thirty (30) days after the receipt of this notification (Thursday 10th October 

2013) 
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